
 

 

  

Mrs Mary Pedley, Foundation Governor (Newcastle Diocesan Board of Education) 

 
Newbrough has been my home for 11 years, though I have lived in the North East for many 
more. Being involved in schools as a governor has added much to my enjoyment of living in 
village communities. I am also a committed Christian and work with the Diocese of 
Newcastle Board of Education in church school inspection. 
 

My career in primary school teaching has been rewarding but hard work: I have always 
loved helping children to learn through enjoyable classroom teaching. Because I am still 
involved with Primary Education through teacher training and school inspection, I hope I can 
offer relevant knowledge and experience to the team of governors at Humshaugh CE First. I 
believe we work well together in how we manage the school and help children to learn well. 
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


